
    

 

NEW Statewide Term Contract 

Contract Number:  1510A 

Contract Name:  Motor Fleet Fuel 
Credit Card  

Contract Administrator: 
Bahaa Jizi  
(984) 236-0218 

Vendor(s): WEX Inc. 

Expires: September 7, 2024 

Mandatory/Convenience Contract: 

Convenience  

Ordering:  E-Procurement orders must 

be submitted as a service and be placed 

on an as needed basis. 

Please be sure to visit the Division of 

Purchase & Contract’s website for all 

contract details. 

 

Effective Dates:  October 1, 2021 – September 7, 2024 

The Division of Purchase & Contract has established 

a new Statewide Term Contract to provide a Motor 

Fleet Fuel Credit Card for the purchase of gasoline, 

diesel and other designated motor fuels and oil at 

stations with extensive accessibility.   

This is a convenience contract and may be used by 

all state agencies, departments, institutions, public 

schools, community colleges, the university system 

and specified non-state agencies (see contract 

synopsis). 

New Contract Highlights 

The contract offers the following benefits: 

• Nine levels of hierarchy, for more flexible 

reporting and billing options 

• Advanced card-to-PIN functions; ability to tie 

one card to one PIN, etc. 

• More flexible prompting options at point of sale 

• Additional online reporting tools, including 

ability to schedule and share custom reports 

• Ability to customize data fields and add 

General Ledger (GL) codes for accounts, 

drivers, vehicles, or cards 

• More control over user access to the online 

system, with advanced administrative 

functions 

• A 1.75% volume rebate on all monthly 

transactions 

• Extended payment terms of 30 days 
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